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Hexatronic implements changes in Group Management

Hexatronic is implementing changes in Group Management. Pernilla Grennfelt, who has been Head of 
Investor Relations and a member of the Group Management team since June 2024, has decided to 
leave the company in connection with the role being changed. Pernilla Grennfelt will remain Head of 
Investor Relations until July 17, 2025.

Hexatronic will shortly begin recruiting a new Investor Relations Manager.

For more information, please contact:
Pernilla Grennfelt, Head of Investor Relations, + 46 702 90 99 55

About Us
Hexatronic creates sustainable networks all over the world. We partner with customers on four 
continents – from telecom operators to network owners – and offer leading,  fiber high-quality
technology for every conceivable application. Hexatronic Group AB (publ.) was founded in Sweden in 
1993 and its share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. Our global brands include Viper, Stingray, Raptor, 
InOne, and Wistom®.


